Presentation Guidelines

1. All class presentations should keep to the following guidelines:

a) Limit their presentations to 8-10 minutes

b) Summarize the main argument/thesis of the article/chapter

c) Relate the reading to other material in the course/discussions

d) When applicable, relate the reading to current or past events 

e) Discuss the questions/issues that the article raises (what did the piece contribute?), and raise your own questions about it by way of critique. 

2.  All presenters must email the instructor a summary of their presentation of no more than 400 words (and no less than 300 words) in essay form. This cannot be a bullet point document.

